
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1 September 2014 
 
 
The Anti-Dumping Commissioner 
Customs House  
1010 La Trobe Street 
Docklands  VIC  3008 
 
 
 
By email 
 
Dear Mr Seymour 
 
Prepared or Preserved Tomatoes from Italy: Request for Extension for reinvestigation under 
s269ZZL(2) 
 
I refer to your letter of 1 September 2014 which requests a further  extension of time for the above 
reinvestigation. 
 
As requested, I agree to extend the time for the reinvestigation report to be provided to the Anti-
Dumping Review Panel pursuant to s269ZZL(2) to 19 September 2014.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms. Joan Fitzhenry 
Anti-Dumping Review Panel Member 
 
 
 


